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RESCHEDULED MEETING NOTICE 

 
 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Annual Meeting of the Public Building 

Commission of Chicago has been rescheduled.  It will be held on Tuesday, 

October 3, 2006 at 2:30 p.m. in the Richard J. Daley Center, 2nd Floor Board 

Room. 
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    Montel M. Gayles 
 
    Executive Director    
 
 
 
September 25, 2006 
 
 


